1.2.24 - WINTER SESSION REMINDERS (Final reminder sent to students enrolled in winter session)
Dear (Student):

You have enrolled in a Winter Session class. Winter Session courses occur in early January. Although Winter Session classes are academically part of the spring semester for Financial Aid reasons, they have separate tuition charges. View the rates at https://www.jmu.edu/wintersession. Please discuss this difference with the person(s) that will be paying your tuition bill to ensure that they are aware of the additional charge. 

The add/drop period for Winter Session is very short due to the abbreviated length of the academic period (e.g. the first day of class). Add/Drop deadlines for Winter Session are strictly enforced and are available on the Registrar's website – https://www.jmu.edu/registrar.

If you are enrolled in multiple Winter Session classes you may receive this email for each class. 
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